
April 1, 2022 

Information about the 2022 racing season is now ready and updated on the club 
website.   https://sailsaratoga.org 
The Self Scheduling Sign-Up Sheet for Race Duty is open now! 
Go to the website and click on the “Racing” tab and then click on the “Race Duty 
Sign-Up Sheet.” 
OR you can email us at race@sailsaratoga.org with your requested dates to work 
and we can fill it in. 
Please sign up for two dates. (Or more if you want). 
On April 24th, we will fill in the remaining open spots, so sign up soon to get the 
dates that will work best for you. 
Be advised, this year we have discontinued issuing racing credits for Race Duty 
work.  It’s just too much fun watching a sailboat race from a motorboat. 
Terry and Joanne Fraser 
Flag Lieutenants Race 


